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26th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Enrichment week 
 
We are writing to inform you that, as part of Enrichment week, on Wednesday 17th July Year 10 will 
participate in a day of activities within Lee Valley Regional Park. 
  
What is the aim of this day? 
 
The aim of this day is for all Year 10 students to develop their enquiry skills through learning about 
key features of their local area. Students will be given a series of challenges and work through a 
number of activities to spark their curiosity and aid their geographical understanding of the local 
area. 
 
What will happen on the day? 
 

 Students will need to attend school at normal time. 

 We will enter Lee Valley Park by Turnford Brook and walk to the White Water Centre. 

 We will return to school for the end of the school day at 3.00pm. 

 Students can attend this trip in non-uniform, as long as they are dressed appropriately to 
represent the school. Please be advised that whatever the weather students will be 
outdoors all day and therefore sun cream/waterproofs etc. may be required on the day. 

 Students will need to wear suitable walking shoes e.g. trainers. 

 Students will be required to bring a pen and pencil, along with a packed lunch for the day. A 
small amount of money may be advisable for extra drinks but is not a necessity. 

 
It is our expectation that all students will participate in this day. If for any reason your child is not 
able to do so please contact us by email, no later than Friday 5th July so that we can make alternative 
arrangements for your child to stay in school. 
 
If your child has any medical issues that the school are not already aware of and/or if you have an 
alternative emergency contact number for this day please do contact us using the address below 
prior to this day. 
 
If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact us at Haileybury Turnford on 
morgane@haileyburyturnford.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs E Morgan      Mr L Harding 
Faculty Leader – Humanities    Director of English 
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